
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                             Date: 21 Feb 2023 
 

ADVISORY  

 

As per the Memorandum of IAP and Decision taken in the General body meeting, all 
the members of IAP are advised not to Participate in the activities which are in conflict 
of interest with IAP.  
We as IAP team are there to promote high standard of physiotherapy Practice and 
for Uplifting Profession in India and across the World.  
Please follow the Advisory and do not participate in anti-Association Activities with 
any Conflicting Organisation.  
 
Regards  
IAP CEC & Team IAP INDIA 
                                                                                                                      

   

          

 

 


